St. Luke's Rector Search Committee
 December 7, 2020
 
The St. Luke’s Rector Search Committee drafted a set of goals and challenges last week from the information we received from the Holy Conversations.  We are now engaged in responding to a set of questions on such topics as ministries, services, and stewardship that all parishes seeking a new rector are expected to answer.   There is a need to enliven the website so that it gives a better image of the vibrant parish that is St. Luke’s.  Do let us know if you have pictures of ministry, guild-work, events, and activities at St. Luke’s taken since 2016 that you would be willing to allow us to include on the website.  

We ask you to continue to pray that God will guide the search committee in its work.
 
Thank you for your support.

Faithfully,

The 2020 St. Luke's Rector Search Committee
